
 

 
 
 

THE CITY OF MOBILE, ALABAMA 
MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION 

 
 LETTER OF DECISION 

 
October 25, 2021 

 
Steve Fisher 
Element 3 Engineering, LLC 
3938 Government Blvd 
Suite 104 
Mobile, AL 36693 
 
Re: 664 Shelby Street 

(North side of Shelby Street, at the North terminus of Tin Top Alley, extending to the 
East terminus of East Street and the East terminus of Susie Ansley Street). 
Council District 2 
PUD-001812-2021 (Planned Unit Development) 
First Hopewell Missionary Baptist Church  
Planned Unit Development Approval to allow multiple buildings on a single building 
site. 
 

Dear Applicant(s)/ Property Owner (s): 
 
At its meeting on October 21, 2021, the Planning Commission considered the above referenced 
Planned Unit Development application.  
 
After discussion, the Planning Commission Heldover the request to the November 4th 
meeting to allow staff to review the submitted revisions. 

If you have any questions regarding this action, please call this office at 251-208-5895. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION 
Ms. Jennifer Denson, Secretary 
 
 
By: ________________________________________ 
  Margaret Pappas 
  Deputy Director of Planning and Zoning 
  
 



 

 
 
 

THE CITY OF MOBILE, ALABAMA 
MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION 

 
 LETTER OF DECISION 

 
October 25, 2021 

 
 
Steve Fisher 
Element 3 Engineering, LLC 
398 Government Blvd 
Suite 104 
Mobile, l 36693 
 
Re: 664 Shelby Street 

(North side of Shelby Street, at the North terminus of Tin Top Alley, extending to the 
East terminus of East Street and the East terminus of Susie Ansley Street). 
Council District 2 
PA-001813-2021 (Planning Approval) 
First Hopewell Missionary Baptist Church  
Planning Approval to allow the expansion of an existing church in an R-1, Single-Family 
Residential District. 

 
Dear Applicant(s)/ Property Owner (s): 
 
At its meeting on October 21, 2021, the Planning Commission considered the above referenced 
Planning Approval application. 
 
After discussion, the Planning Commission Heldover the request to the November 4th 
meeting to allow staff to review the submitted revisions. 
  
If you have any questions regarding this action, please call this office at 251-208-5895. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION 
Ms. Jennifer Denson, Secretary 
 
 
By: ________________________________________ 
  Margaret Pappas 
  Deputy Director of Planning and Zoning 
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